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3rd November 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

IntoUniversity events – Aurora Class

I am delighted to inform you that Aurora class will be taking part in an ‘IntoUniversity’ Focus Week on WW1 and exploring careers and life at university. 
The children will have the opportunity to work together as a team, create a project on what they have learnt around WW1; as well as finding out a little bit more about what going to university involves and how to achieve their goals.  

We will be walking to the IntoUniversity office at the Old Kent Road to attend separate sessions.
· Aurora class will attend on Monday, 21st November 2022 – Friday, 25th November 2022, leaving immediately after registration and returning by the end of the day.

· On Wednesday, 23rd November, the children will be attending a work-shop at the National Army Museum in Kensington. 
· They will also be travelling by coach on Friday, 25th November 2022 to Cambridge to visit Christ College at Cambridge University. 

Your child will need to be wearing school uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes.  School can provide a packed lunch, however if your child would prefer to bring their own, please inform the office.
Kind Regards,

Miss. Laurie

Phase Lead 
Year 5 & 6
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